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TO: Superintendents of Schools 
 
FROM: Dr. Dianna R. Wentzell, Commissioner of Education 
 
DATE: October 13, 2016 
 
SUBJECT: September 7, 2016, State Board of Education Meeting  

Coaches’ Concussion and Head Injury Annual Review  
 
 
At the September 7, 2016, State Board of Education meeting, the Board approved the following 
resolution: 
 
RESOLVED, That the State Board of Education, pursuant to Subsection (b)(2) of Section 10-
149b of the Connecticut General Statutes, approves the coaches’ Concussion 
and Head Injury Annual Review, 2016-17, and directs the Commissioner to take the 
necessary action. 
 
The approved Concussion and Head Injury Annual Review is attached and can also be found at 
the Web link below.  This form is required to be completed annually in years 2, 3 and 4 
following the issuance of a coaching permit by the Connecticut State Department of Education 
(CSDE) by all interscholastic and intramural coaches in order to maintain a coaching permit.  
Completed forms must be kept on file with the school district. 
 
Additional details can be found in the attached September 7, 2016, executive summary to the 
State Board of Education.  For more information regarding requirements for eligibility for 
coaching permits, please visit the CSDE Certification Web page. 
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Attachments 

http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/deps/concussion/coaches_concussion_and_head_injury_annual_review_materials.pdf
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/cwp/view.asp?a=2613&q=321392

